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FLY REPELLENT FOR HORSES

 DOMESTIC

 REG. NO. 22932 - P.C.P. ACT

 READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

Controls and repels Stable Flies, Horse Flies, Face Flies, House
Flies and Horn Flies.

For use on horses.

Aqueous, Water Base Formula

GUARANTEE: 
Permethrin ..............0.50%

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.

NET CONTENTS: 113 mL

 MTC ANIMAL HEALTH 
420 Beaverdale Road 
Cambridge, Ontario 

N3C 2W4

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: Shake well before using.

To protect horses from attacks of Stable Flies, Horse Flies, Face
Flies, House Flies and Horn Flies.  Apply to areas with hair
cover on head, especially around the eyes, ears and muzzle. 
Avoid contact with eyes.  Do not saturate the hair or soak skin. 
Repeat treatment daily if necessary.  Not to be used on newborn
or nursing foals.  Do not cover horses immediately after
treating.  Do not apply to back of animal prior to saddling.  If
a horse develops skin irritation after use, cease using this
product and consult a veterinarian.

PRECAUTION: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Not for use on
humans.  Avoid contact with eyes.  Avoid contact with skin.  Wash
hands thoroughly after use.  Do not contaminate feed or water
troughs.  Do not use on sick animals or animals under drug or
pesticide treatment.  Before use on pregnant animals, consult a
veterinarian.  This product is toxic to fish.  Do not apply
directly to lakes, ponds, streams, tidal marshes or estuaries. 
Do not contaminate water by cleaning of equipment or disposal of



waste.

Store in a cool, dry area.  Do not use or store near heat or open
flames.

FIRST AID:

If In Eyes: Flush with plenty of water.  Contact a physician if
irritation persists.

If On Skin: Wash affected areas immediately with soap and water. 
Get medical attention if irritation persists.

If accidentally swallowed, call Poison Control Centre and obtain
medical attention at once.

DISPOSAL: Wrap and dispose of empty container with household
garbage.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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